
 

 

 

Statement of the Monetary Policy Committee  
8 April 2020 

In accordance with the recommendations of the Financial Stability 

Committee, the Monetary Policy Committee agreed at an extraordinary 

meeting held on 2 April that it is appropriate to establish special 

temporary credit facilities in the form of collateralised loans, with a 

temporary expansion of the list of securities eligible as collateral for 

Central Bank of Iceland facilities for financial institutions. 

  

 

 


